
 

February 18, 2016 
 
John Ruggie 
Harvard Kennedy School 
John F. Kennedy School of Government 
Mailbox 83 
79 JFK Street 
Cambridge, MA 02138 
 
Dear John, 
 
On behalf of the American Bar Association Section of International Law, (the 
“Section”), I am honored to confirm your selection for this year’s “World Order 
Under Law Award.”  This award was established to recognize individuals who have 
made a substantial contribution to and provided visionary leadership for advancing 
the Rule of Law in the world. 
 
Previous recipients of this award include Talbot D’Alemberte (1998), Homer E. 
Moyer, Jr. (2008), Mary Robinson (2003), Timothy L. Dickinson (2005), Hongxia 
Liu (2005), Ambassador Thomas Graham (2007), Hans Corell (2009), Ana Montes 
Calderon (2010), Benjamin Ferencz (2011), Kenneth Thompson II (2012), and 
William Neukom (2014). 
 
We would like to present the award to you at the Section’s Spring Meeting during the 
Council Meeting on Tuesday, April 12th at 1:00 p.m., at the Grand Hyatt Hotel in 
New York.  Please confirm that you will accept the award at that time and that you 
will join us for the Council Meeting.  Please send your response to Angela Benson, 
Director of Membership, via email at angela.benson@americanbar.org. 
 
Congratulations John!  We are privileged to be able to honor you.  We are looking 
forward to this occasion. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Lisa Savitt 
Chair, ABA Section of International Law 


